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04/09/2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On behalf of the staff at Norwood School, I am happy to welcome you to the 2014-15 school year!  

The children have returned to school full of enthusiasm for their learning and look incredibly smart in their 

school uniforms – thank you. 

 

We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their 

highest potential. We recognise that in order to be successful in school, our children need support from 

both the home and school. We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your 

child’s education. As partners, we share the responsibility for our children’s success and want you to know 

that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. 

 

Tomorrow we will issue a curriculum letter for each year group, outlining information specific to your child’s 

class.  If you have any queries regarding this, please contact the class teacher who is available at the 

beginning and end of school day, or after school via telephone (01733 574717). 

 

Yesterday, we launched our school year by looking our whole school focus for this half term ‘Developing 

Outstanding Learning Behaviours’.  We have collected ideas from staff, but most importantly spent time 

talking to our children about how they best learn.  We will collate these and create a shared vision, the 

outcome of which will be shared with you in the near future. 

 

A reminder that as shared with you on the 16th July 2014,  all of our correspondence will now be in 

email/text form and also posted on our school website which can be found at www.norwood-school.co.uk 

 

Should you need access to a computer to check your emails or access the internet, please feel free to use 

our touch screen computer located in the school foyer. 

 

The wonderful and dedicated Norwood staff and I feel privileged to be a part of this school community. We 

thank you for your support and look forward to our continued partnership. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

 


